Back to School means
Back to DANCE!!!

We are so excited to begin the 2024-25 year of dance,
season 42 for Just Off Broadway!!!
Our teachers and staff have been working hard to prepare for
our first week of classes.

Please take the time to look over the information in this email packed
with discounts, important dates and studio information. We know the
first few weeks can be busy with both school and dance starting so we
are here to help make the transition as easy for you as possible.

We want to thank you for trusting Just Broadway with your child's
dance education. Our commitment is to make your experience a
positive one -- you are our number one priority!!!

At JOB we strive to keep communication flowing. We send out a
weekly email full of exciting studio news and reminders.

If at anytime you encounter a question or concern, our JOB staff is
always here to help.



